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“4 Love is patient, lOve is kind. It does 
not envy, it does not boast, it is not 
proud. 5 It does not dishonor others, 
it is not self-seeking, it is not easily 

angered, it keeps no record of 
wrongs. 6 Love does not delight in 

evil but rejoices with the truth. 7 It 
always protects, always trusts, 

always hopes, always perseveres.”  

- 2 Corinthians 13:4-7 







    

PW Post by Karen Wilson 

  

 As you are all well aware, January was a most difficult month. I know 

we all expect it to be cold and maybe snowy but I have to say I have not 

seen snow continuously on the ground for as many days as it has been for 

a long time. We were unable to have our January Circle Meeting due to the 

ice and snow and frigid temperatures but as a PW Coordinating Team we 

felt it was unsafe for our ladies to brave the cold to attend. I am sure I am in 

good company to say that we missed it greatly.   

 Just a word about January's lesson on water justice that spoke to me 
while studying it. Genesis 3: 17-19 says " To Adam he said, “Because you 
listened to your wife and ate fruit from the tree about which I commanded 
you, ‘You must not eat from it,’ “Cursed is the ground because of you; 
through painful toil you will eat food from it all the days of your life. It will 
produce thorns and thistles for you, and you will eat the plants of the field. 
By the sweat of your brow you will eat your food until you return to the 
ground, since from it you were taken; for dust you are and to dust you will 
return.” 
 
 Did you ever think about the fact that when sin entered this world it 
was not only man that was condemned but also the very earth that God 
had created. Today all creation suffers because of human sin but God's 
plan of redemption involves His creation as well as man. What a glorious 
thought that when Christ died to redeem us he also will redeem this earth 
back to the wonderful state of the Garden of Eden someday. When we see 
the devastation that people have caused on our water supply in this world 
as stated in the lesson, it makes us even more anxious for that wonderful 
second coming of Christ to truly redeem this land.  
 
 Our February Circle Meeting lesson from our study book "Let Justice 

Roll Down" will talk about Air Quality. It will be on February 12 at 10:00 AM 
in Fellowship Hall. All women of our church as well as any quests are 

invited.  We would love to have you all. 



 

FPC Deacons’ Valentine                       
Lasagna Meal  

after worship service in Fellowship Hall 

Proceeds will benefit                                             

Deacon Ministries for 2025. 

* Carryout available upon request  

 

 “Soup’er Bowl of Caring 2025”  

Bring your money to donate on Sunday, February 9th!  

Donations received will benefit Harvest of Love.  

Are you a Kansas City Chiefs or a Philadelphia Eagles fan or do  

you like the commercials/halftime show? Whatever fan you are, 

please donate to the “Souper” Bowl of Caring, because the winner 

is the Harvest of Love. All money raised goes there and they can 

use it to get what they need for the community.  



Harvest of Love UPDATE 
 
In December, 1098# of food was 
donated to HOL. 
 
Show the Love 
Now - February 28 
Donations of money or food are 
being accepted 
Donations can be dropped off at the 
HOL office 
208 W 6th Street 

 

 A big 

THANKS 
to everyone                

who donated to the 

stocking hat and glove 

tree over Christmas 

time. FPC donated 22 

hats and 34 pairs of 

gloves to the Salvation 

Army. The Salvation 

Army was very thankful 

for the donations!  



Sunday School 

The Kids’ Sunday School is continuing with Fairy Tales. 
The memory verse being:                                                     
Psalm 1:1  

“Blessed is the person who obeys the laws of the Lord.”  

Ne wt on  Min ist er i al  A ll ian ce  Fo od  Pan try  

 

The Food Pantry is in need of Spaghetti-O’s and other canned meals, ramen 

noodles, canned vegetables, soups, spaghetti sauce and noodles, granola 

bars and boxed individual snacks, crackers, hamburger helper, pop tarts, 

peanut butter and jelly, toilet paper, and paper towels.  

 

When you’re out shopping, please pick up these items for our  

neighbors in need.  Also, please remember them in prayer.  Thank You! 

   

Wednesday,  

February 12th 

Prayer * Faith * Fellowship   

 9:00 a.m.  

 Del Puente  

 701 N. Main St.  

 Newton, KS 

Men’s Breakfast  



Coffee  
with the 

 Pastor 
Wednesdays @ 10:00 a.m. 

(except the 2nd of the month -  

Men, please join us for breakfast @ Del Puente!) 

Norm’s in Newton  

For the month of February 

613 N. Main St. Newton, KS 

Looking forward to a time of  

Friends, Fellowship, and Coffee! 

 

 

 

Quilts of Valor - “The Harvey Girls”  

Friday, February 21st @ First Presbyterian Church, Newton 

Come and Go from 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. (900 Columbus Ave.) 

Please bring a sewing machine and equipment if you would like to 

help sew. There are a lot of other ways to help by cutting, pressing, 

and packaging! Please bring a friend, and help spread the word 

about the New Quilts of Valor group meeting in Newton! Quilts of 

Valor will be meeting on the third Friday of each month. You can find 

more information about Quilts of Valor by visiting their website 

qovf.org. Application forms for veterans and service members can 

be found in the north annex or by calling the office at 316-283-0504.  

 



Save the Date to Serve a 

meal with FPC at   

New Hope Shelter 

March 5th, 6th, 

& 8th 
To volunteer to help, please 

contact  

FPC’s office at 316-283-0504 

February Birthdays & Anniversaries  

February 5th— Paul DuBois 

February 6th— Steve Tangeman, Bob Schott 

February 9th— Jenny Gihring 

February 11th— Alisa Dinneen 

February 16th— Nancy Schlup 

February 18th— Libby Trussell 

February 21st— David Kliewer 

February 22nd— Connie Griswold, Scott Perkins 

February 28th— Bill Humphrey, Bill & Ruby Kleymann 

 

 

 

 

Please keep the following in prayer  

The Family of Ethel Rickard 

Joe Soukup & wife Janet 

David Kliewer & the family of Kristin Kliewer 

Gini Coleman & husband Deb  

 

If you have a prayer request  or want to become 

a member of the prayer chain,                           

please contact  the church office                                       

at 316-283-0504 or newtonfpc@gmail.com 




